Richard LaBrecque

Please deny this request. You have not required Evans to complete the most basics of mitigating
environmental impacts. This community cannot accomodate an expansion of this size. The county,
WGFD, and DEQ must require more from Evans. This is the one last place left not impacted by
development, and you're going to allow a commercial private enterprise of this scale to operate
without the most basic rules that apply within the Greater Yellowstone Ecosystem? A concrete
batch plant? Are you kidding me? Stop this nonsense.



